

EDENTON-CHOWAN SCHOOLS

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Post Office Box 206, Edenton, NC 27932 Telephone: (252) 482-4436 Fax: (252)482-7309 http://ecps.schoolfusion.us/

John Guard Chairman

December 1, 2014

Kay Wright Vice-Chair

Ricky Browder

Dear Members of the Edenton-Chowan Schools Board of Education:

The current Board of Education (BOE) Meeting Schedule includes back-to-back meetings on January 26, 2014 and February 2, 2014. It also contains three meetings in a five week period

(March 2, 2015; March 16, 2015; and March 30, 2015).

In an effort to maximize the effectiveness of scheduled meetings and ensure that school system staff members are able to be fully prepared for each meeting, I propose changing the dates of two meetings:

Gene Jordan

Glorious Elliott

1) Move the February BOE Meeting from February 2nd to February 9th;

Rob Jackson Superintendent 2) Move the March Quarterly Meeting from March 16th to April 20th.

Should the Board approve these changes to meeting dates, we will advertise the date changes as required.

Sincerely,

Rob Jackson, Ed.S. Superintendent